
As we have continued to track developments concerning the coronavirus (COVID-19) both 
locally and globally, and after listening to the recommendations of the President of the 
United States, the Governor of Kentucky and the CDC, our Elders, through much prayer 
and discussion have decided to cancel in-person gatherings for the week of March 
22nd. This includes our Sunday gatherings and Wednesday gatherings. 

We will still worship together. On Sunday, March 22nd, we will post a video from our 
church Facebook page at 10am. We will spend time in prayer, song and have a message 
from God’s Word.  

These are unprecedented times. Our Elders are doing what they feel is in the best interest 
of our church family. They are attempting to care for and protect the flock, while practicing 
responsibility and being a loving neighbor. 

Again, this is not fear. Our Elders are acting in faith. As challenged last week by Gordy, 
please have the right attitude in these circumstances. We know you want to gather. We 
want to gather. However, we believe that is not walking in wisdom. Plus, this gives us an 
opportunity to spend time in our homes as families and open God’s Word together. 
Something that is missing across our country. God can use this for His good. We need to 
trust and be faithful. 

1Let everyone submit to the governing authorities, since there is no authority except 
from God, and the authorities that exist are instituted by God. 2So then, the one who 
resists the authority is opposing God’s command, and those who oppose it will bring 
judgment on themselves.  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 - Romans 13:1-2 

1170 Stanford Street Science Hill KY 42553 * shcc4christ@yahoo.com * 606-423-2490 * @sciencehillcc	


